
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Change Order 
No. 001 for the 2022 Bond Safety & Security Project in 
the amount of $1,220,000.

BACKGROUND: On September 26, 2023, the 2022 Bond Safety & 
Security Project was awarded to Preferred 
Technologies, LLC in the amount of $14,709,435 for 
district wide replacements of Video Management 
Systems, Access Controls, Server/Switchgear and 
Intrusion Detection.

Change Order No. 001 consists of the following item:

Replacement of the Acre Open Option Software and 
Wave with Genetec Unified software.

• Owner requested change to provide functionality to 
meet current and future needs of the district.  The 
scope of work will include full software integration and 
programming support to combine video, access 
control and intrusion detection into a single platform.
__________________________________________                                                               

           Total Change Order No. 001:                $1,220,000

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding is provided by the Project Owner’s Contingency 
Allowance for the 2022 Bond Safety & Security Project 
in the amount of $1,220,000.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Change Order No. 001 for 
the 2022 Bond Safety and Security Project in the amount 
of $1,220,000. 
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